
I McGill 
Department of Psychiatry 
Research and Training Building 
McGill University 

11 October 2001 

Dr. H. Olders 
Department of Psychiatry 
Jewish General Hospital 

Dear Doctor Olders 

1033 avenue des Pins ouest 
Montreal, QC H3A 1A1 
FAX: (514) 398-4370 

Your time and effort spent in reviewing and co · enting on the manuscript , entitled 
"Dementia With Lewy Bodies: An Emerging Diagn dsis", that we submitted to you for the 
Saul Wilner Prize for the best unpublished clinical paper, was very much appreciated. The 
residents work very hard on their submissions and value the constructive and helpful feedback 
that they receive. 

Thank you very much for your contribution in making this endeavour a successful one. 

Sincerely, 

Annette Granich, MD, FRCPC 
Program Director, Postgraduate Education 

AG/jws 


